Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sam Enis <s.enis@sgenv.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Nick Koch; Susan Litherland

Subject: Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery Well Installation Plan
Attachments: Candelario 24 #1 Well Installation Plan_20160317.pdf
Mike,

Please see the attached Well Installation Plan for the Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery site (No. 2RP-2400). We are
tentatively scheduled to conduct the well installation next week. Please let us know if you have any questions on the
plan, we will wait for your approval to conduct the work.

Thanks,
I_ _I Sam Enis, P.G.
SQ Environmental, LLC
I | S.Enis@SQEnv.com

www.SOQEnv.com
I_ —— _I 512-574-1199



